
To support children’s learning at home you may wish to share the ‘Northumberland 
Learning Together at Home Pack’. 

Resources will be released each week by the Northumberland Early Years Team via 
Facebook and the Early Years Update. You may wish to share the activity sheets with 
parents/carers via email, WhatsApp, online learning journal platforms or as a paper 
copy. Sharing it electronically means parents are able to access the links more easily 
and also use the voice recording option rather than reading through the whole 
document. To access the voice recording, parents can click on the ‘speaker’ symbol at 
the top of each page.

If you use electronic methods of communication you may want to ask parents to send 
pictures or weekly updates about their child. This could be in relation to the activities 
provided or additional learning opportunities that the parent and child have carried out 
together. 

Of course, you may wish to provide additional activities and ideas to support parents 
with home learning. Other easily accessible resources will also be shared, along with 
links to the online resources, so parent/carers and children will have plenty to choose 
from to keep them busy! 

Tips for Providers


